
STAY HOME. STAY SAFE.
MICHIGAN.GOV/CORONAVIRUS

There’s no question that the past few weeks have been difficult for all of us, especially for those who have lost family, friends and loved 
ones in the fight against this virus. We still have a vital role to play in stopping the spread of this virus and protecting the lives of our 
neighbors — staying home as much as possible. Extending the Stay Home, Stay Safe order is really our best way to save lives and finally 
bring this crisis to an end. 

THE STAY HOME, STAY SAFE ORDER WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL APRIL 30, 2020.

»  �Retail stores that sell products necessary 
to maintain the safety, sanitation and 
basic operations of residences, including 
convenience stores, pet supply, auto 
supplies and repair, hardware and 
appliance stores.

»  �Laundromats, coin laundries  
and dry cleaners.

»  �Hotels and motels that do not provide 
access to the gym, dining, entertainment 
and meeting facilities.

»  �Auto dealerships to facilitate electronic 
sales or lease returns, or to deliver 
automobiles to customers while 
prohibiting customers inside the 
dealership.

»  �Restrict workers on premises to those 
absolutely necessary for operation.

»  �Allow remote work as much as possible.

»  �Maintain social distancing for workers 
and customers as much as possible.

»  �Enhance cleaning and disinfecting 
protocols and practices.

»  �Prohibit workers with COVID-19 
symptoms from entering the business.

»  �Develop a COVID-19 preparedness and 
response plan.

»  �Regulate customer access to the store.

»  �Only allow sales of products and services 
that are directly required to protect and 
sustain life.

»  �Prohibit access to products such as carpet 
or flooring, furniture, garden centers, 
plant nurseries and paint.

»  �Use curbside pick-up to reduce lines and 
in-store access.

»  �Create shopping times for seniors, 
pregnant women and vulnerable 
populations.

STAY HOME.
ESPECIALLY IF YOU 
FEEL ILL.

IF YOU MUST GO OUT, 
WEAR A MASK & PRACTICE 
SOCIAL DISTANCING.

KEEP HANDS WASHED 
AND AVOID TOUCHING 
YOUR FACE.
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WORKING FOR YOU!

SERVING OUR CRITICAL NEEDS

Gov. Whitmer’s newest executive order 
includes additional businesses that may 
remain open to meet our communities’ 
critical needs: 

PROTECTING MICHIGAN 
WORKERS AND COMMUNITIES

We may never be able to fully express 
the depth of our gratitude for the 
Michiganders who risk their own safety 
to serve our communities during 
this crisis, but we can ensure their 
employers do their part to mitigate 
the threat of COVID-19. Gov. Whitmer’s 
newest executive order requires open 
businesses to:

Big Box retail stores (50,000 square feet or larger) must also:


